
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Autoliv joins the UN global partnership to build a world where roads are 

safe for everyone. 

 
Geneva, 13 April 2022 

 
The UN Road Safety Fund (UNRSF) is pleased to announce that Autoliv, the world's 

largest automotive safety supplier company based in Sweden, has joined its global 
partnership to tackle the hard-hitting global road safety crisis we all face today. 

 
Since 2018 the Fund has been working to help halve road deaths and injuries in 

low- and middle-income countries, where over 90% of the 1.3 million fatal crashes 
occur each year. 

 
By joining the Fund, Autoliv forms part of a global network of communities, civil 

society, governments, companies and UN agencies that are addressing critical gaps in 
national road safety systems.  

 
As an innovative pooled fund, the UNRSF mobilizes financing from private, public 

and individual donors channelling resources to high-impact, scalable and sustainable 
road safety projects worldwide. In operation in 30 countries across 5 regions, assistance 
is already going to support better urban planning for school zones, low emission non-
motorized transport, speed management and cleaner safer used vehicle standards.  

 
“Cross-sector collaboration is key if the world is to advance its positions on the 

Sustainable Development Goals. Supporting the UNRSF is a way for Autoliv to share our 
expertise while gaining additional insights into the main road safety challenges facing 
the world today. Through our core business of life-saving products, we have an 
important role to play. Saving More Lives is an integral part of our sustainability agenda, 

and our aim is to save 100,000 lives a year”, - Mikael Bratt, CEO and President, Autoliv. 
 

 
For more information on how to join the UN Road Safety Fund, visit: 

www.roadsafetyfund.un.org or contact unrsf_secretariat@un.org  

http://www.roadsafetyfund.un.org/
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